
 

 

 Date: August 2, 2022 

 

Dear Class 8 Students (Sections A, B, C), 

 

 

Please be informed that the School has organized a program on Cyber Crime 

Awareness by the Superintendent of Police, Purba Bardhaman at our School 

campus on August 6, 2022. 

 

All Class 8 Students expected to attend the program without fail.  

 

Arrival 10.30am 

Departure 01.30pm  

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  

mailto:sxsbwn@gmail.com
http://www.sxs-bwn.org/

